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Mail-in voting has worked very well for Oregon, for years.  It works for those in rural 

as well as urban areas, for folks in all walks of life, and all ages.  There is NO reason 

to change it.  I definitely oppose a change to 'day of' only - how ridiculous.  How will 

those who are working out of town, or disabled or ill, & need absentee ballots, or 

military people be able to suddenly get home to vote.  NO, don't change it. 


